
 

 

Dear Parent, 

Please be informed that the cash counters will be open for remittance of fee in the evening hours on all 

working days from 22/09/2019 to 10/10/2019. Time: 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.  

Kindly cooperate and make use of this arrangement. 
 
With best regards, 
 
 
Dr.V.Binumon 
Principal                        18/09/2019 
 

 


